
Plan for successful transitions

Plan ahead for students
changing schools,
moving on to secondary
school or leaving school.

Ask the student about their concerns and their ideas about the
best ways to support their transition.

Talk to the SENCO at the new school or your school's Learning
Support Coordinator to find out about the learning
environments they will be moving to.

Give the student the opportunity to spend time in their new
school, meeting their teachers and other students and visiting
the classrooms where they will work.

If the student would find it helpful, work with the new school
to introduce them to a buddy to support the transition.

Support students to practise the skills needed for job
interviews.
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